
 

 

 

June 7, 2021  

 

Procedural Masks No Longer Required in Class  

 

Dear Parents, Guardians, Students and Staff,  

Further to a letter from the Deputy Minister of Education, Mr. Alain Sans Cartier, students will no longer 
be required to wear masks during class time effective June 8.  Grades 5 and 6, as well as all secondary 
students, will still be required to wear procedural masks in common areas and on the school bus.  In 
addition, students in the adult and vocational sectors will not be required to wear masks in class, but 
will be required to maintain physical distancing measures. 

Please refer to the following link from the health sector for more information: 

 https://www.msss.gouv.qc.ca/ministere/salle-de-presse/communique-2931/ 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

      
Mike Dubeau 
Director General 
Western Québec School Board 
(819) 684-1313 ext. 500001 
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